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Taft on high-tech tour

Gov. Bob Taft is shown a camera and monitor from a micro-optic
infrared imaging system being developed at the University of
Dayton. He was in town last week to announce $4 million in awards
to research and development projects. The system is being
explained by UD professor Andrew Sarangan and Jeffery Voelker of
CMC Electronics.




